
 

 
 

 

Circular Ref.: 053 / 2020 

 

8 November 2020 

 

THE OFA CLUBHOUSE  

AT JALAN SULTAN AHMAD SHAH  

IS CLOSED 

(EXCEPT FOR THE CAFETERIA) 
 

To: All Members 

 

To comply with the Conditional Movement Control 

Order to curb the spread of COVID-19, the OFA 

Clubhouse at Jalan Sultan Ahmad Shah (JSAS) will 

be closed and all activities suspended from 9 

November 2020 until further notice, except for the 

cafeteria. 

 

We will keep Members updated on any changes to 

the situation. 

 
For Management Committee 

The Old Frees’ Association 

8 November 2020 

 

 

 

Andrew Lim Chong Huat 

HONORARY SECRETARY 


